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November 20, 2020 – Teddy D. Martin, II, who has served on the Henry County School Board 
since 2017, has been named president-elect of the Virginia School Boards Association (VSBA) 
at the association’s annual convention, which was held virtually November 18-20.  
 
Martin has served three years on the Henry County School Board and has held several 
leadership positions with the VSBA, including serving as chair of the Blue Ridge region, served 
on the VSBA Executive Committee and serves as co-chair of the VSBA Task Force on 
Workforce Readiness. Martin has also served both as a delegate at the VSBA Delegate 
Assembly and as a moderator at the VSBA Annual Convention. Martin has earned the highest 
level of recognition, the award of distinction, each year he has served on his local board. In 
addition, Martin has represented the association as a representative on the COVID-19 
Education Workgroup with the Virginia Department of Education and the Governor. 
 
“The Virginia School Boards Association is recognized and respected as an innovative leader in 
public education representing every school board in the Commonwealth,” said Martin. “I am 
honored to have been chosen to serve as President-elect and to have an opportunity to partner 
with others that are engaged in the important mission of making a difference in the lives of 
young people.” 
 
About the Virginia School Boards Association 
The Virginia School Boards Association, a voluntary, nonpartisan organization of Virginia school 
boards, promotes excellence in public education through advocacy, training, and services. The 
Association offers conferences, information, training, and counseling designed to meet the 
needs of the Commonwealth’s educational leaders.  
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